Box 87 Southern State College Magnolia, Arkansas USA (EUA)

Dear

This summer you were able to attend possibly one of the following anthropological conferences: 25th Annual Meeting of the Society for American Archaeology (Yale University), or the 6th International Congress of Anthropological and Ethnological Sciences (Paris, France), or the 34th International Congress of Americanists (Vienna, Austria).

I am one of those unfortunate people who was unable to attend any of them!

I was wondering if you could spare the time and wouldn't mind writing an abstract (long or short) of the paper (papers), which you may presented at any of the meetings?...that I might include it (them) in a forthcoming issue of <u>Katunob</u>? It would be muchly appreciated, and other subscriberswouldhave a better picture of some of the latest activities in the Mesoamerican field.

If you are not familiar with <u>Katunob...it</u>'s a newsletter-bulletin dealing with activities in Mesoamerican anthropology. If you don't already subscribe, then it's not too late to send in \$1.00 for a subscription (to get a complete set of the year's bulletins). Will be glad to forward a sample copy.

Thank you very much for your time and effort.

Sincerely yours,

George E. Fay

Asst. Prof., Dept. of Sociology & Anthropology

Paper: